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Exam 70-413 Designing and Implementing a Server Infrastructure Microsoft
Official Academic Course 2014-10-27 This Microsoft Official Academic Course
(MOAC) IT Professional curriculum prepares certification students for success
every step of the way. This 70-413 Designing and Implementing a Server
Infrastructure exam course is the first of a series of two exams Microsoft
Certified Solutions Associates (MCSE) candidates are required to pass to gain
the MCSE: Windows Server 2012 and Windows Server 2012 R2 certification. These
MCSE exams test the skills and knowledge necessary to design, implement, and
maintain a Windows Server 2012 infrastructure in an enterprise scaled, highly
virtualized environment. Passing these exams confirms students’ ability to
plan, configure, and implement the Windows Server 2012 services, such as server
deployment, server virtualization, and network access and infrastructure. This
complete ready-to-teach MOAC program is mapped to all of the exam objectives.
Polk City Directory 2000
PROC REPORT by Example Lisa Fine 2013-12-20 PROC REPORT by Example: Techniques
for Building Professional Reports Using SAS provides real-world examples using
PROC REPORT to create a wide variety of professional reports. Written from the
point of view of the programmer who produces the reports, this book explains
and illustrates creative techniques used to achieve the desired results. Each
chapter focuses on a different concrete example, shows an image of the final
report, and then takes you through the process of creating that report. You
will be able to break each report down to find out how it was produced,
including any data manipulation you have to do. The book clarifies solutions to
common, everyday programming challenges and typical daily tasks that
programmers encounter. For example: obtaining desired report formats using
style templates supplied by SAS and PROC TEMPLATE, PROC REPORT STYLE options,
and COMPUTE block features employing different usage options (DISPLAY, ORDER,
GROUP, ANALYSIS, COMPUTED) to create a variety of detail and summary reports
using BREAK statements and COMPUTE blocks to summarize and report key findings
producing reports in various Output Delivery System (ODS) destinations
including RTF, PDF, XML, TAGSETS.RTF embedding images in a report and combining
graphical and tabular data with SAS 9.2 and beyond Applicable to SAS users from
all disciplines, the real-life scenarios will help elevate your reporting
skills learned from other books to the next level. With PROC REPORT by Example:
Techniques for Building Professional Reports Using SAS, what seemed complex
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will become a matter of practice. This book is part of the SAS Press program.
Statistics Done Wrong Alex Reinhart 2015-03-01 Scientific progress depends on
good research, and good research needs good statistics. But statistical
analysis is tricky to get right, even for the best and brightest of us. You'd
be surprised how many scientists are doing it wrong. Statistics Done Wrong is a
pithy, essential guide to statistical blunders in modern science that will show
you how to keep your research blunder-free. You'll examine embarrassing errors
and omissions in recent research, learn about the misconceptions and scientific
politics that allow these mistakes to happen, and begin your quest to reform
the way you and your peers do statistics. You'll find advice on: –Asking the
right question, designing the right experiment, choosing the right statistical
analysis, and sticking to the plan –How to think about p values, significance,
insignificance, confidence intervals, and regression –Choosing the right sample
size and avoiding false positives –Reporting your analysis and publishing your
data and source code –Procedures to follow, precautions to take, and analytical
software that can help Scientists: Read this concise, powerful guide to help
you produce statistically sound research. Statisticians: Give this book to
everyone you know. The first step toward statistics done right is Statistics
Done Wrong.
Yearbook of International Organizations 2004
The Stanford Alumni Directory 2000
Water Management at Abandoned Flooded Underground Mines Christian Wolkersdorfer
2008-02-01 This book addresses the processes related to mine abandonment from a
hydrogeological perspective and provides a comprehensive presentation of water
management and innovative tracer techniques for flooded mines. After an
introduction to the relevant hydrogeochemical processes the book gives detailed
information about mine closure procedures. The book also includes case studies
and hints, and some new methodologies for conducting tracer tests in flooded
mines.
Proceedings of the 8th International Conference on Sciences of Electronics,
Technologies of Information and Telecommunications (SETIT18), Vol. 1 Med Salim
Bouhlel 2020 This two-volume book presents an unusually diverse selection of
research papers, covering all major topics in the fields of information and
communication technologies and related sciences. It provides a wide-angle
snapshot of current themes in information and power engineering, pursuing a
cross-disciplinary approach to do so. The book gathers revised contributions
that were presented at the 2018 International Conference: Sciences of
Electronics, Technologies of Information and Telecommunication (SETIT'18), held
on 20-22 December 2018 in Hammamet, Tunisia. This eighth installment of the
event attracted a wealth of submissions, and the papers presented here were
selected by a committee of experts and underwent additional, painstaking
revision. Topics covered include: · Information Processing · Human-Machine
Interaction · Computer Science · Telecommunications and Networks · Signal
Processing · Electronics · Image and Video This broad-scoped approach is
becoming increasingly popular in scientific publishing. Its aim is to encourage
scholars and professionals to overcome disciplinary barriers, as demanded by
current trends in the industry and in the consumer market, which are rapidly
leading toward a convergence of data-driven applications, computation,
telecommunication, and energy awareness. Given its coverage, the book will
benefit graduate students, researchers and practitioners who need to keep up
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with the latest technological advances.
Internet Games Directory Marc Saltzman 1996 This book includes descriptions of
Web sites where readers can find the hottest online real-time games, in
addition to how-to and strategy guides, non-real-time, proprietary, e-mail and
listserv games.
PC World 1994
Army Sustainment 2015 The Department of the Army's official professional
bulletin on sustainment, publishing timely, authoritative information on Army
and Defense sustainment plans, programs, policies, operations, procedures, and
doctrine for the benefit of all sustainment personnel.
Microsoft Excel 2019 Pivot Table Data Crunching Bill Jelen 2018-12-27 Renowned
Excel experts Bill Jelen (MrExcel) and Michael Alexander help you crunch data
from any source with Excel 2019 pivot tables. Use Excel 2019 pivot tables and
pivot charts to produce powerful, dynamic reports in minutes instead of hours,
to take control of your data and your business. Even if you’ve never created a
pivot table before, this book will help you leverage all their remarkable
flexibility and analytical power–including valuable improvements in Excel 2019
and Excel in Office 365. Drawing on more than 45 combined years of Excel
experience, Bill Jelen and Michael Alexander offer practical “recipes” for
solving real business problems, help you avoid common mistakes, and present
tips and tricks you’ll find nowhere else. By reading this book, you will: •
Master easy, powerful ways to create, customize, change, and control pivot
tables • Control all future pivot tables using new pivot table defaults •
Transform huge data sets into clear summary reports • Instantly highlight your
most profitable customers, products, or regions • Use Power Query to quickly
import, clean, shape, and analyze disparate data sources • Build geographical
pivot tables with 3D Map • Construct and share state-of-the-art dynamic
dashboards • Revamp analyses on the fly by dragging and dropping fields • Build
dynamic self-service reporting systems • Share your pivot tables with
colleagues • Create data mashups using the full Power Pivot capabilities of
Excel 2019 and Excel in Office 365 • Automate pivot tables with macros and VBA
• Save time by adapting reports with GetPivotData • Discover today’s most
useful pivot table tips and shortcuts
American Book Publishing Record 1999
Machine Learning in Chemistry Hugh M Cartwright 2020-07-15 Progress in the
application of machine learning (ML) to the physical and life sciences has been
rapid. A decade ago, the method was mainly of interest to those in computer
science departments, but more recently ML tools have been developed that show
significant potential across wide areas of science. There is a growing
consensus that ML software, and related areas of artificial intelligence, may,
in due course, become as fundamental to scientific research as computers
themselves. Yet a perception remains that ML is obscure or esoteric, that only
computer scientists can really understand it, and that few meaningful
applications in scientific research exist. This book challenges that view. With
contributions from leading research groups, it presents in-depth examples to
illustrate how ML can be applied to real chemical problems. Through these
examples, the reader can both gain a feel for what ML can and cannot (so far)
achieve, and also identify characteristics that might make a problem in
physical science amenable to a ML approach. This text is a valuable resource
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for scientists who are intrigued by the power of machine learning and want to
learn more about how it can be applied in their own field.
Expanding the Frontiers of Visual Analytics and Visualization John Dill
2012-04-17 The field of computer graphics combines display hardware, software,
and interactive techniques in order to display and interact with data generated
by applications. Visualization is concerned with exploring data and information
graphically in such a way as to gain information from the data and determine
significance. Visual analytics is the science of analytical reasoning
facilitated by interactive visual interfaces. Expanding the Frontiers of Visual
Analytics and Visualization provides a review of the state of the art in
computer graphics, visualization, and visual analytics by researchers and
developers who are closely involved in pioneering the latest advances in the
field. It is a unique presentation of multi-disciplinary aspects in
visualization and visual analytics, architecture and displays, augmented
reality, the use of color, user interfaces and cognitive aspects, and
technology transfer. It provides readers with insights into the latest
developments in areas such as new displays and new display processors, new
collaboration technologies, the role of visual, multimedia, and multimodal user
interfaces, visual analysis at extreme scale, and adaptive visualization.
A Guide to SQL Philip J. Pratt 2008-10-02 A GUIDE TO SQL, 8E, continues to be
the essential SQL reference. It builds on the success of previous editions by
presenting basic SQL commands in the context of a running case in which a
business uses SQL to manage orders, parts, customers, and sales reps. The book
covers the fundamentals of SQL programming using straightforward instruction
and extensive hands-on exercises. Continuing with its focus on students
learning the basics regardless of the database environment chosen, this edition
features examples from the latest databases: Oracle 11g, Access 2007, and
MySQL. The eighth edition expands on the use of running case studies by adding
a third running case to the extensive hands-on pedagogy at the end of every
chapter. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Modeling the Impact of Climate Change on Rice Production in Asia Robin B.
Matthews 1995 This text quantifies the impact of climate change on rice
production using crop simulation models, and integrates existing knowledge of
the effects of increased levels of carbon dioxide and temperature
Advanced Excel for Scientific Data Analysis Robert De Levie 2004 This guide to
Excel focuses on three areas--least squares, Fourier transformation, and
digital simulation. It illustrates the techniques with detailed examples, many
drawn from the scientific literature. It also includes and describes a number
of sample macros and functions to facilitate common data analysis tasks. De
Levie is affiliated with Bowdoin College. Annotation : 2004 Book News, Inc.,
Portland, OR (booknews.com).
Windows Server 2019 & PowerShell All-in-One For Dummies Sara Perrott 2019-04-11
Your one-stop reference for Windows Server 2019 and PowerShell know-how Windows
Server 2019 & PowerShell All-in-One For Dummies offers a single reference to
help you build and expand your knowledge of all things Windows Server,
including the all-important PowerShell framework. Written by an information
security pro and professor who trains aspiring system administrators, this book
covers the broad range of topics a system administrator needs to know to run
Windows Server 2019, including how to install, configure, and secure a system.
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This book includes coverage of: Installing & Setting Up Windows Server
Configuring Windows Server 2019 Administering Windows Server 2019 Configuring
Networking Managing Security Working with Windows PowerShell Installing and
Administering Hyper-V Installing, Configuring, and Using Containers If you’re a
budding or experienced system administrator looking to build or expand your
knowledge of Windows Server, this book has you covered.
Sensors, Signal and Image Processing in Biomedicine and Assisted Living
Dimitris K. Iakovidis 2020-11-04 This is a collection of recent advances on
sensors, systems, and signal/image processing methods for biomedicine and
assisted living. It includes methods for heart, sleep, and vital sign
measurement; human motion-related signal analysis; assistive systems; and
image- and video-based diagnostic systems. It provides an overview of the
state-of-the-art challenges in the respective topics and future directions.
This will be useful for researchers in various domains, including computer
science, electrical engineering, biomedicine, and healthcare researchers.
Human-Centered Software Engineering Cristian Bogdan 2018-12-31 This book
constitutes the refereed post-conference proceedings of the 7th IFIP WG 13.2
International Conference on Human-Centered Software Engineering, HCSE 2018,
held in Sophia Antipolis, France, in September 2018. The 11 full papers and 7
short papers presented together with 5 poster and demo papers were carefully
reviewed and selected from 36 submissions. The papers focus on the
interdependencies between user interface properties and contribute to the
development of theories, methods, tools and approaches for dealing with
multiple properties that should be taken into account when developing
interactive systems. They are organized in the following topical sections: HCI
education and training; model-based and model-driven approaches; task modeling
and task-based approaches; tools and tool support; and usability evaluation and
UI testing.
Fraud in the Markets Peter Goldmann 2010-02-25 A dramatic look at fraud's role
in our financial markets-and how you can protect yourself Fraud In the Markets
reveals the critical role fraud played in the global financial crisis-even as
many of the perpetrators continue to go unpunished. Shedding light on the
reckless conduct of the former senior executives at major Wall Street firms
such as Lehman Brothers, Bear Stearns, Merrill Lynch and others just before
their collapse, this timely book shows how the culture of "anything goes" on
Wall Street fueled the innovation of exotic but deadly asset-backed securities.
A frank insider look at the most dramatic economic and business headlines in
recent memory, you will find revealing discussion of The egregiously fraudulent
lending practices that engulfed the entire US mortgage industry The brazenly
deceptive marketing of asset-backed securities A road map to prevent similar
disasters from recurring Fraud in the Markets offers forward-looking advice,
with practical guidelines for protecting yourself and your company from various
forms of fraud that were found to have played a role in the current economic
and financial crisis.
Bibliographic Guide to Education 2001 ... lists publications cataloged by
Teachers College, Columbia University, supplemented by ... The Research
Libraries of The New York Publica Library.
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Bible Adam Jorgensen 2012-08-06 Harness the powerful
new SQL Server 2012 Microsoft SQL Server 2012 is the most significant update to
this product since 2005, and it may change how database administrators and
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developers perform many aspects of their jobs. If you're a database
administrator or developer, Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Bible teaches you
everything you need to take full advantage of this major release. This detailed
guide not only covers all the new features of SQL Server 2012, it also shows
you step by step how to develop top-notch SQL Server databases and new data
connections and keep your databases performing at peak. The book is crammed
with specific examples, sample code, and a host of tips, workarounds, and best
practices. In addition, downloadable code is available from the book's
companion web site, which you can use to jumpstart your own projects. Serves as
an authoritative guide to Microsoft's SQL Server 2012 for database
administrators and developers Covers all the software's new features and
capabilities, including SQL Azure for cloud computing, enhancements to client
connectivity, and new functionality that ensures high-availability of missioncritical applications Explains major new changes to the SQL Server Business
Intelligence tools, such as Integration, Reporting, and Analysis Services
Demonstrates tasks both graphically and in SQL code to enhance your learning
Provides source code from the companion web site, which you can use as a basis
for your own projects Explores tips, smart workarounds, and best practices to
help you on the job Get thoroughly up to speed on SQL Server 2012 with
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Bible.
Plant Natural Products for Human Health Chun-Tao Che 2019-03-21 Plants have
served mankind as an important source of foods and medicines. While we all
consume plants and their products for nutritional support, a majority of the
world population also rely on botanical remedies to meet their health needs,
either as their own “traditional medicine” or as “complementary and alternative
medicine”. From a pharmaceutical point of view, many compounds obtained from
plant sources have long been known to possess bio/pharmacological activities,
and historically, plants have yielded many important drugs for human use, from
morphine discovered in the early nineteenth century to the more recent
paclitaxel and artemisinin. Today, we are witnessing a global resurgence in
interest and use of plant-based therapies and botanical products, and natural
products remain an important and viable source of lead compounds in many drug
discovery programs. This Special Issue on “Plant Natural Products for Human
Health” compiles a series of scientific reports to demonstrate the medicinal
potentials of plant natural products. It covers a range of disease targets,
such as diabetes, inflammation, cancer, neurological disease, cardiovascular
disease, liver damage, bacterial, and fungus infection and malarial. These
papers provide important insights into the current state of research on drug
discovery and new techniques. It is hoped that this Special Issue will serve as
a timely reference for researchers and scholars who are interested in the
discovery of potentially useful molecules from plant sources for health-related
applications.
REDD+ on the ground Erin O Sills 2014-12-24 REDD+ is one of the leading nearterm options for global climate change mitigation. More than 300 subnational
REDD+ initiatives have been launched across the tropics, responding to both the
call for demonstration activities in the Bali Action Plan and the market for
voluntary carbon offset credits.
Department of Homeland Security Appropriations for 2010, Part 1C, 111-1
Hearings 2009
Microsoft Office Word 2007 Step by Step Joan Lambert 2007-01-03 Experience
learning made easy—and quickly teach yourself how to create impressive
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documents with Word 2007. With Step By Step, you set the pace—building and
practicing the skills you need, just when you need them! Apply styles and
themes to your document for a polished look Add graphics and text effects—and
see a live preview Organize information with new SmartArt diagrams and charts
Insert references, footnotes, indexes, a table of contents Send documents for
review and manage revisions Turn your ideas into blogs, Web pages, and more
Your all-in-one learning experience includes: Files for building skills and
practicing the book’s lessons Fully searchable eBook Bonus quick reference to
the Ribbon, the new Microsoft Office interface Windows Vista Product Guide
eBook—plus more resources and extras on CD For customers who purchase an ebook
version of this title, instructions for downloading the CD files can be found
in the ebook.
Conference Proceedings of ICDLAIR2019 Meenakshi Tripathi 2021 This proceedings
book includes the results from the International Conference on Deep Learning,
Artificial Intelligence and Robotics, held in Malaviya National Institute of
Technology, Jawahar Lal Nehru Marg, Malaviya Nagar, Jaipur, Rajasthan, 302017.
The scope of this conference includes all subareas of AI, with broad coverage
of traditional topics like robotics, statistical learning and deep learning
techniques. However, the organizing committee expressly encouraged work on the
applications of DL and AI in the important fields of
computer/electronics/electrical/mechanical/chemical/textile engineering, health
care and agriculture, business and social media and other relevant domains. The
conference welcomed papers on the following (but not limited to) research
topics: · Deep Learning: Applications of deep learning in various engineering
streams, neural information processing systems, training schemes, GPU
computation and paradigms, human-computer interaction, genetic algorithm,
reinforcement learning, natural language processing, social computing, user
customization, embedded computation, automotive design and bioinformatics ·
Artificial Intelligence: Automatic control, natural language processing, data
mining and machine learning tools, fuzzy logic, heuristic optimization
techniques (membrane-based separation, wastewater treatment, process control,
etc.) and soft computing · Robotics: Automation and advanced control-based
applications in engineering, neural networks on low powered devices, humanrobot interaction and communication, cognitive, developmental and evolutionary
robotics, fault diagnosis, virtual reality, space and underwater robotics,
simulation and modelling, bio-inspired robotics, cable robots, cognitive
robotics, collaborative robotics, collective and social robots and humanoid
robots It was a collaborative platform for academic experts, researchers and
corporate professionals for interacting their research in various domain of
engineering like robotics, data acquisition, human-computer interaction,
genetic algorithm, sentiment analysis as well as usage of AI and advanced
computation in various industrial challenges based applications such as user
customization, augmented reality, voice assistants, reactor design, product
formulation/synthesis, embedded system design, membrane-based separation for
protecting environment along with wastewater treatment, rheological properties
estimation for Newtonian and non-Newtonian fluids used in micro-processing
industries and fault detection.
Patterson's Schools Classified 2004 Wayne Moody 2004-04
Department of Homeland Security Appropriations for 2010 United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Appropriations. Subcommittee on Homeland Security
2009
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MCSA Windows Server 2012 Complete Study Guide William Panek 2013-06-10 Prepare
for the MCSA Windows Server 2012 exams with this Sybex study guide Microsoft's
new version of the MCSA certification for Windows Server 2012 requires passing
three exams. This value-priced study guide includes more than 1,000 pages of
quality exam-prep content, covering 100 percent of the objective domains of all
three exams (as well as the Upgrade exam, 70-417). Also includes more than 500
practice questions. You also have access to three bonus exams, electronic
flashcards, and videos showing how to perform the more difficult tasks. Both
first-time MCSA candidates and those wishing to upgrade from Server 2008
certification will benefit from this complete test-prep guide. Provides a
comprehensive study guide for all three MCSA Windows Server 2012 exams: 70-410,
70-411, and 70-412, as well as the Upgrade exam: 70-417 Covers installing and
configuring Windows Server 2012; deploying and configuring DNS service;
administering Active Directory; creating and managing Group Policy Objects; and
configuring server roles and features, Hyper-V, and core networking services
Explains basic networking concepts, DHCP, deploying and maintaining servers,
configuring a network policy server infrastructure and high availability in
Windows Server 2012, and much more Features real-world scenarios, hands-on
exercises, practice exams, electronic flashcards, and over an hour of video
demonstrations Covers all exam objectives MCSA Windows Server 2012 Complete
Study Guide arms you with all the information you must master to achieve MCSA
certification on Windows Server 2012.
Computer Vision – ECCV 2018 Vittorio Ferrari 2018-10-08 The sixteen-volume set
comprising the LNCS volumes 11205-11220 constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 15th European Conference on Computer Vision, ECCV 2018, held in Munich,
Germany, in September 2018.The 776 revised papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 2439 submissions. The papers are organized in
topical sections on learning for vision; computational photography; human
analysis; human sensing; stereo and reconstruction; optimization; matching and
recognition; video attention; and poster sessions.
Paperbound Books in Print 1992
Exam 70-410 Installing and Configuring Windows Server 2012 Microsoft Official
Academic Course 2013-02-11 This text does not include not include a MOAC Labs
Online access code. This 70-410 Installing and Configuring Windows Server 2012
textbook prepares certification students for the first of a series of three
exams which validate the skills and knowledge necessary to implement a core
Windows Server 2012 Infrastructure into an existing enterprise environment.
This Microsoft Official Academic Course is mapped to the 70-410 Installing and
Configuring Windows Server 2012 exam objectives. This textbook focuses on real
skills for real jobs and prepares students to prove mastery of core services
such as Active Directory and networking services. In addition, this book also
covers such valuable skills as: • Managing Active Directory Domain Services
Objects • Automating Active Directory Domain Services Administration •
Implementing Local Storage • Implementing File and Print Services •
Implementing Group Policy • Implementing Server Virtualization with Hyper-V
Contactless Human Activity Analysis Md Atiqur Rahman Ahad 2021-03-23 This book
is a truly comprehensive, timely, and very much needed treatise on the
conceptualization of analysis, and design of contactless & multimodal sensorbased human activities, behavior understanding & intervention. From an
interaction design perspective, the book provides views and methods that allow
for more safe, trustworthy, efficient, and more natural interaction with
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technology that will be embedded in our daily living environments. The chapters
in this book cover sufficient grounds and depth in related challenges and
advances in sensing, signal processing, computer vision, and mathematical
modeling. It covers multi-domain applications, including surveillance and
elderly care that will be an asset to entry-level and practicing engineers and
scientists.(See inside for the reviews from top experts)
Department of Homeland Security Appropriations for 2011, Part 1A, 111-2
Hearings 2010
Training Kit (Exam 70-461): Querying Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Itzik Ben-Gan
2012-11 Ace your preparation for Microsoft® Certification Exam 70-461 with this
2-in-1 Training Kit from Microsoft Press®. Work at your own pace through a
series of lessons and practical exercises, and then assess your skills with
practice tests on CD—featuring multiple, customizable testing options. Maximize
your performance on the exam by learning how to: Create database objects Work
with data Modify data Troubleshoot and optimize queries You also get an exam
discount voucher—making this book an exceptional value and a great career
investment.
Advances in Artificial Intelligence, Software and Systems Engineering Tareq
Ahram 2020-07-03 This book addresses emerging issues concerning the integration
of artificial intelligence systems in our daily lives. It focuses on the
cognitive, visual, social and analytical aspects of computing and intelligent
technologies, and highlights ways to improve the acceptance, effectiveness, and
efficiency of said technologies. Topics such as responsibility, integration and
training are discussed throughout. The book also reports on the latest advances
in systems engineering, with a focus on societal challenges and next-generation
systems and applications for meeting them. Based on the AHFE 2020 Virtual
Conference on Software and Systems Engineering, and the AHFE 2020 Virtual
Conference on Artificial Intelligence and Social Computing, held on July 16–20,
2020, it provides readers with extensive information on current research and
future challenges in these fields, together with practical insights into the
development of innovative services for various purposes.
Advances in Computing and Intelligent Systems Harish Sharma 2020-01-03 This
book gathers selected papers presented at the International Conference on
Advancements in Computing and Management (ICACM 2019). Discussing current
research in the field of artificial intelligence and machine learning, cloud
computing, recent trends in security, natural language processing and machine
translation, parallel and distributed algorithms, as well as pattern
recognition and analysis, it is a valuable resource for academics,
practitioners in industry and decision-makers.
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